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 Newsletter 
22nd December 2023 

 

Dear families, 

 

It has been an incredibly long, busy, exciting and productive half term! The children have had a wonderful 

half term and have recently enjoyed so much in the build up to Christmas. Alongside this, learning has 

remained the highest priority and children have continued to work hard and experience a broad and 

exciting curriculum. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for all your support in all that we 

do, and I know that by working together we can achieve great things for all the children here at Mossley. I 

would like to thank ALL the staff who have worked so hard in so many ways and gone above and beyond to 

ensure the very best education and experiences are provided for the children at Mossley.  

 

Reception Nativity 

The reception nativity play “A Little Nativity” was a huge success and the whole reception were incredible 

and produced a wonderful retelling of the Christmas story. It was wonderful to see every child have their 

moment on stage. Well done to the reception team – a fantastic achievement.  

 

Key Stage 1 Nativity 

The key stage 1 children produced a brilliant nativity – “A Midwife Crisis” The story was told from the 

perspective of the midwife who was busy trying to find Mary to help her when ultimately it was him and us 

who needed the baby Jesus. The children were amazing actors and the singing was incredible. A huge well 

done to all the staff and children on a fantastic performance.  

 

Key Stage 2 Carol Concert 

Children in key stage 2 told the Christmas story through some updated Christmas songs. They were 

supported by members of our Church community. Thank you to our narrators and to all the key stage 2 

staff for their hard work.  

 

Christmas Jumper day and Christmas dinner  

We had a wonderful Christmassy day when we all wore our Christmas jumpers and enjoyed a Christmas 

dinner. Thank you for the donations towards the local charity Ruby’s Fund. A huge thank you to Mrs. Speak 

and her kitchen team for producing over 400 Christmas meals! 

 

Pantomime Trip 

We had a brilliant time at the pantomime (oh yes we did!) It took 8 coaches and over 40 adults to take the 

whole school to watch Cinderella at the Crewe Lyceum. It was a brilliant day and all the children (and adults) 

had a fantastic time and it was certainly a magical time. Mossley definitely got the loudest cheer when we 
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were mentioned by Buttons.  A huge thank you to the PTA for subsidising the trip and also for providing all 

the children with snacks and drinks.  

 

Christmas Parties 

The children all enjoyed their class Christmas parties and enjoyed playing some traditional games and 

having a party plate! 

 

Mossley Chronicle 

We now have our very own Mosley newspaper. A group of children in year 6 have written articles, created 

quizzes, conducted interviews and produced it all into our very own Mossley Chronicle. They have shared 
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copies with the classes today. It is absolutely incredible and a brilliant read. We cannot wait for the next 

edition in January. A huge well done to all involved.  

 

Choir 

Our school choir have been very busy over the last few weeks representing the school and entertaining the 

local community. They have visited Heliossa, Wellspring Carol Concert and the Christmas Light Switch on – 

well done to all the choir and to Miss. Young. 

 

House Points 

Children have been earning house points for sporting achievements, participation, resilience, hard work, 

manners and so much more! Thank you our house captains for their hard work over the last term. 

 

 Our current standings are: 

House of Fire 

4980- 4th 

House of Earth 

6250-1st 

House of Air 

5120-3rd 

House of Water 

5295-2nd 
 

Science Selfie Results 

Well done to all those who took part in the Science Selfie Competition set by Mrs. Teagle. The results are 

below – these have been added to the overall house points.  

 
SBM 

We have a new school business manager, Miss Becky Ayre, who has joined the Mossley team – we look 

forward to welcoming into the Mossley School community in January.  

 

Park Run 

Come and join us at our next park run this Saturday 30th December. Maybe kick start your New Year 

resolution 2 days early! We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible there- 8.45am by the bear. 

Don’t forget your adult and bar code.  
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Reminders  

 

School reopens Monday 8th January 2024 

 

Please remember that we are here to support you in any way that we can. I can be contacted 

during the school day on the school number, or by email at any time – 

head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Helen Harrison 
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